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We, the Pathways Steering Team, recommend a pathway forward of partnership and
collaboration for Mosaic Mennonite Conference’s relationship with MC USA.

We believe that partnership, rather than membership, allows our diverse conference to
focus on our vision, mission, and priorities as we engage with each other and the broader
body of Christ in each member’s unique context.

We believe a partnership can help MC USA and Mosaic congregations and Conference-
Related Ministries discover innovative ways to journey together toward healthier
relational patterns. We believe Mosaic has much to offer in shaping a new model of
relationship.

We believe a partnership gives space for those who disagree to covenant as one body
while we continue to learn and grow together in Christ-centered discipleship and
peacemaking. We desire to avoid the schisms of our past and acknowledge that neither
this recommendation nor any other will resolve all tension with recent MC USA
resolutions and the diversity of belief within Mosaic.

We thank the Holy Spirit for empowering us as we have worked together in our
discernment and decision making. We have sensed the Spirit leading us forward through
our times of listening and sharing, agreeing and disagreeing, praying, silence, and
Scripture. Partnership was the pathway the majority of the Pathways Team was drawn
toward, and where we found consensus. This recommendation comes with a sense of
peace, a fruit of the Holy Spirit, and indeed it is a “pleasant place” (Psalm 16).



